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Full Control on Appropriations 
 
We have loaded and reconciled the Fiscal Year 2017 budget.  We also loaded the Fiscal Year 2016 
continuing/biennial appropriation and encumbrance spending authority roll. 
 
Please review the biennial budgets and make allotment line updates as appropriate.  As previously 
discussed at the Financial Advisory Council (FAC), agencies have until Friday, February 17, 2017 to 
adjust their appropriations in STAR.  After Friday, we will be implementing full control on Chapter 20 
appropriations. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this date, please contact Karolyn Cassidy at 
karolyn.cassidy@wisconsin.gov. 
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